I would like to thank the 11th Armored Cavalry's Veterans of Vietnam and Cambodia Scholarship Committee for selecting me as one of this year's scholarship winners. It is a huge honor! It means so much to me that members of this committee, those who have risked their lives to protect our country, are supporting young adults, such as myself, by helping us get off on the right track in this new phase of our lives. I would like to especially recognize my grandfather, Gary Reith, as he is the reason I was given the opportunity to apply. This scholarship will fund my future education at Wilkes University, where I plan on majoring in Communications. I cannot express my gratitude enough, again, thank you very much!

Dana Messner, granddaughter of Gary Reith, HHT 1/11, KIA James Harvey Hinson, 7/3/67

